Notice of Intent to Administer the Summer EBT Program in FY2024

Montana Department of Public Health and Human Services (DPHHS) and Montana Office of Public Instruction (OPI) hereby notify USDA FNS of intent to administer the Summer EBT Program in Montana in Fiscal Year 2024. The coordinating Summer EBT agency will be DPHHS. The partnering Summer EBT agency will be OPI.

We understand that submission of this notice of intent may allow Montana to access an initial allotment of Summer EBT administrative funds. However, we acknowledge that full access to administrative funds will not be granted until FNS has approved our FY 2024 Summer EBT interim Plan for Operation and Management (iPOM).

Charles T Brereton

Director

Elsie Arntzen

State Superintendent

Montana Office of Public Instruction